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f

f'

Email of Undersecretary for Legal and Administration dated 10/13/23 relative to the
letter dated 10/10/23 of Mr. Julieto E. Enolpe, addressing inconsistencies of A&D
Land Classification Certification issued by Mr. Pablo L. Cruz, CENR Officer, relative

to a lot located at San Vicente, Palawan
1 message

rkmd@Imb.gov.ph <rkmd@Imb.gov.ph> Tue, Jan 30, 2024 at 8:33 AM
Reply-To: "rkmd@Imb.gov.ph" <rkmd@Imb.gov.ph>

To: ALL REGION DENR MIMAROPA <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Cc: "usecais@denr.gov.ph" <usecais@denr.gov.ph>, DENR OSEC Referral <osec.referral@denr.gov.ph>,
"doyenolpe.5@gmail.com" <doyenolpe.5@gmail.com>

Good day!

Please see attached Memorandum dated January 22, 2024 relative to the above subject matter
and acknowledge upon receipt.

Thank you.
Records and Knowledge Management Division (RKMD)

Land Management Bureau
Department of Environment and Natural Resources.
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